
Important Message  

From Smyrna School District  

Transportation Supervisor 
 

 

Tuesday, September 6, 2022, is the first student day of school in the 
Smyrna School District. 

 

To ensure that your student will be assigned to the correct bus at the 
correct location, please contact the school he/she will be attending by 
Friday, August 12, 2022 with any changes in regard to daycare location, 
contact numbers, or your physical address.  Currently, your student is 
assigned to his/her bus route based on last year’s student information.  
Late changes/registrations may result in a delay of your student’s bus 
assignment the first week of school.  

 

Students at Smyrna High School who purchase a parking pass will not 
be assigned a bus.  However, in emergency situations they can ride a bus 
provided there is seating available and prior approval (24 hours advance 
notice) is in place.  If such a situation arises, the parent/guardian should 
submit a written request to the main office of Smyrna High School.  
Thank you as always for your support of the Smyrna School District. 


